
NOTICE 
 

HAMPDEN - LEEDS RECYCLING CENTER  

SUMMER HOURS 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hampden- Leeds Recycling Center will have 

additional summer hours.  

 

The Center will be open the 1st and 3rd Wednesdays of the month, 3:00 P.M. – 7:00 P.M.  

Summer hours will start June 6, 2018 and end August 15, 2018. 

 

There is no change in the weekly Saturday hours. 

 
 

 

David Tuschen   James Foley 

Town of Hampden  Town of Leeds 

(920) 623-0513  (608) 635-2302 

 

 

 

 

 


